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Hello 
I am a NSW resident, mother and Environmental Scientist. I have peacefully protested on a 
great number of issues that were both locally and globally significant. Protesting has been a 
crucial form of public communication for o er a century and many significant changes have 
come as a result. Protesting is a basic freedom of speech and human right. To make it illegal 
would be destroying the very fabric of our responsibilities as citizens of this planet. I strongly 
urge this Right to Farm Bill to be reconsidered. 


